
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Shannon Bobertz <BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov>
CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Lake, Susan <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>
Date: 11/18/2016 2:39:09 PM

Subject: RE: Koppers DARP/EA

That is great! Thank you Shannon.
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
 
 
From: Shannon Bobertz [mailto:BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 10:41 AM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>; Lake, Susan <LAKESA@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: Koppers DARP/EA
 
Dear Richele and Rebecca,
 
I hope you are both doing well.  I have on my calendar to give you a quarterly update on the Koppers Natural 
Resources Damages case.  I’m pleased to say that things are finally moving along in the case.  The Draft Damage 
Assessment and Restoration Plan/ Environmental Assessment (DARP/EA) for the Koppers Site is out on public notice 
until November 21 (see below).  It took us about 25 years to get to this point on the remediation of the Koppers Site 
and the resolution of our Natural Resource Damage Assessment claim.  The bottom line is that the Koppers Site on 
the Ashley River has been cleaned up to industrial standards (and will probably be cleaned up to residential standards 
by whoever redevelops the site).  Once the Consent Decree is finalized, the settlement of our Natural Resource 
Damage Assessment claim will result in the compensatory restoration/ enhancement of approximately 70 acres of 
 brackish marsh on the Ashley River (across from Drayton Hall) and approximately 45 acres of salt marsh at the lower 
end of  Long Branch Creek, by restoring tidal hydrology to both marshes. 
 
The DARP/EA is now available from the case webpage.
https://darrp.noaa.gov/hazardous-waste/koppers-co-inc
It officially lives under "Case Documents" and the direct link for that page is
https://casedocuments.darrp.noaa.gov/southeast/koppers/admin.html
 
Please share as needed. We are accepting comments through November 21.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Shannon Bobertz
 
 
Shannon Furr Bobertz
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Chief Counsel
S. C. Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 167
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 734-4006
(803) 734-6048 (direct line)
(803) 734-3911 (fax)
bobertzs@dnr.sc.gov
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
THIS EMAIL AND ANY FILE ATTACHED TO IT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, OR SUBJECT TO CONFIDENTIALITY AND EXEMPTIONS 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL NAMED ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE PERSON 
RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY ADVISED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS 
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY  NOTIFY THE 
SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THE EMAIL FROM YOUR 
COMPUTER.  THANK YOU.
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